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Traffic Alert 

I-10/I-25 
Las Cruces, New Mexico 

 
Las Cruces, NM: The New Mexico Department of Transportation (NMDOT) and AS Horner 
Construction will be placing an overnight closure on I-10/I-25 south bound ramp.  
 
The contractor will be working on the newly constructed section of the southbound ramp in order 
to set the girders. This overnight closure will occur Monday July 30th from 9:00 pm – 6:00 am. 
This will allow the contractor to work in a safe environment while securing the safety of the 
traveling public. Motorists are advised to follow the detours that will be placed through the 
construction work zone. 
 
Updates on road projects and traffic alerts will be posted on the department’s web site 
www.NMroads.com, and by calling 511 in New Mexico or 1-800-432-4269 from any line.  
 
For questions regarding this project call Leandro Montoya, III P.E., NMDOT District One Project 
Manager at (575) 525-7388 or Bridget Spedalieri at (575) 525-7340, NMDOT District One Public 
Relations Officer. 
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